
POLICE CONDUCT OVERSIGHT COMMISSION 
 
 

          August 28, 2014 

Deputy Chief Glampe, 

The Policy and Procedure Committee of the Minneapolis Police Conduct Oversight Commission would 
like to formally request information regarding training and practice. 

The PCOC has referred the topic of Reporting and Data Collection during Stop and Frisk evolutions to the 
Policy and Procedure Committee for research and study. In order to continue this process, we 
respectfully request the following: 

September 23, 2014 – 6:00PM – A presentation on the current training provided to the department 
(Academy level and ongoing development) regarding Stop and Frisk policy and procedure. This should 
also include the current reporting requirements, system(s) used and capabilities.  

Sample questions to consider for presentation/discussion: 
• When are stops required to be documented?  
• What is the process for updating training materials to reflect changes in case law? 

 

September 23, 2014 – 6:00PM – A presentation from the perspective of a shift supervisor (Sgt.) on stop 
and frisk situations and what determines the need for documentation of a stop that does not lead to 
arrest. 

Sample questions to consider for presentation/discussion: 
• Officer  discretion in documentation 
• What systems are available? 
• Procedure and time requirement? 
• If more reporting were required, what are the potential impediments or problem areas? 
• Problems based on Precinct/Time of Day? (i.e. 1st Precinct at bar close) 

 

Thank you. 

Respectfully, 

/s 

Andrew Buss 
Chair, Policy and Procedure Committee 
Minneapolis Police Conduct Oversight Commission 


